
Urban Design Referral Response

Officer comments

This advice is provided as an internal referral from the Urban Design unit to the development 
assessment officer for consideration and coordination with the overall assessment.

Urban Design raises no objection to the proposed modification.

The proposal is therefore supported. 

Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with the 
Responsible Officer.

Recommended Heritage Advisor Conditions:

Nil.

Application Number: Mod2022/0401

Date: 03/08/2022

To: Adam Susko

Land to be developed (Address): Lot 1 DP 710661 , 2 Delmar Parade DEE WHY NSW 2099

MOD2022/0401 Page 1 of 1


